Daniel Sobczak

From: Daniel Sobczak

Sent: Thursday, May 21, 2020 10:11 AM
To: Keri O'Brien

Subject: FW: 1106 Grinnell

1106 Grinnell, postponed by applicant.

Daniel Sobczak, APA

Planner

City of Key West

Planning Department at

Josephine Parker City Hall

1300 White Street

(305) 809-3723
Daniel.sobczak@cityofkeywest-fl.oov
www.cityofkeywest-fl.oov

From: Rick Milelli <rmilelli@meflkeys.com>

Sent: Wednesday, May 20, 2020 4:10 PM

To: Daniel Sobczak <daniel.sobczak@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Cc: Timothy Anson <tanson@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Subject: 1106 Grinnell

Good Afternoon Daniel,

I’'m requesting the City of Key West to postpone the variance hearing until next month so we can address the KWFD’s
concerns. | want to thank you and Tim for your assistance.

Thank you,

Rick

Rick Milelli

Meridian Engineering LLC
201 Front Street, Suite 203
Key West, Florida

Office 305.293.3263

Cell 305.481.0400

From: Daniel Sobczak <daniel.sobczak@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, May 19, 2020 3:43 PM

To: Rick Milelli <rmilelli@meflkeys.com>

Subject: FW: ZOOM Instructions - 5.21.20 Planning Board Meeting
Importance: High

Rick, for the Thursday planning board meeting.
Thanks so much-

Daniel Sobczak, APA



Planner

City of Key West

Planning Department at

Josephine Parker City Hall

1300 White Street

(305) 809-3723
Daniel.sobczak@cityofkeywest-fl.oov
www.cityofkeywest-fl.oov

From: Donna Phillips <donna.phillips@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, May 13, 2020 8:29 AM

To: Angela Budde <abudde@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Melissa Paul-Leto <mleto@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Daniel Sobczak
<daniel.sobczak@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Cc: Katie P. Halloran <katie.halloran@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Subject: ZOOM Instructions - 5.21.20 Planning Board Meeting

Importance: High

Morning —
Please share the attached instructions with applicants or others as needed.

Best regards,

Donna Phillips

Administrative Specialist

City of Key West

Planning Department at

Josephine Parker City Hall

1300 White Street

(305) 809-3764
donna.phillips@cityofkeywest-fl.gov

www.cityofkeywest-fl.cov

Under Florida law, e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your e-mail address released
in response to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this
office by phone or in writing. F.S. 668.6076.



